
ca
nb

y 
co

m
m

un
ity

 p
re

sc
ho

ol
May 2019

F R O M  T H E  C L A S S R O O M
Happy May Day! Wow, we can hardly believe May is already here. We have had a wonderful

year. It is hard to believe that it is coming to an end. We cannot begin to tell you how much

we have enjoyed getting to know you and your child. We also want to thank you for all time,

energy and hard work you put into the auction. It was another huge success.

 

May will be a busy month to finish our school year. The dramatic playroom becomes a

grocery store. If you have any empty containers we could use, please send them to school.

We also will work on Mother's Day and Father's Day projects, talk about the life cycle of

the butterfly, pizza, dinosaurs and volcanoes. We hope the weather will cooperate so our

classroom can move outdoors for a few days.

 

The 4-year old classes will visit Cutsforth's Thriftway and have a tour of the grocery store.

 We will visit the store on Friday, May 10th. The 3-year old classes go to Wait Park to

celebrate summer birthdays. Teacher Emily’s class will go on Monday the 13th. Andy’s

3's class will go on Tuesday, May 14. School will end at the park for those classes. The

4s classes will celebrate summer birthdays at the preschool on May 15th. If your child has

a summer birthday, please come talk to us about our plan for the day.

 

We will also have the Mothers' Dessert this month. Emily’s 3’s and Andy’s AM 4’s

classes will meet on May 8th at 6:30 PM in the Fellowship Hall. Andy’s 3’s and PM 4’s

class will meet on May 9th at 6:30 PM in the Fellowship Hall. This is a special night to go

on a date with your child. The children will help prepare the desert during the school day

and then serve you that night. All Moms are invited to come. If Moms can’t make it, please

invite a grandma or a special friend to come in their place. We hope each child and

mom/friend can make it on this special night.

 

We are also having a Father’s Field Day for the 4's classes on Friday, May 17. Dad’s are

invited to school at 10:45 AM and 2:45 PM, when we will move out to the field and have

lots of games and activities. The day ends with pizza! 

 

The last day of school for Andy’s 3's is Tuesday, May 21st. Parents are invited back to

school at 11:00 AM. The last day for Emily‘s 3's is May 22nd. Both 4s classes will have

Promotion and final day of school Wednesday, May 22nd. Parents are invited back to

school at 11:00 AM and 3:00 PM for the Promotion ceremony. 

 

We conclude the school year with an end of the year potluck on the evening of the 22nd!

This is such a fun way to end the year, celebrating with all the families with a potluck and

play at the CCP Playground. Watch your email for more information about what to bring.

 

Thank you all so very much for your participation in our preschool this past year. It has been

a great year and we have really enjoyed getting to know each of you. It has truly been a

delight and honor to work with your child. We hope you have a fantastic summer!

With love and hugs,

-- Teachers Andy & Emilyc
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MAY

School Cleaning (sign-up in hallway) / CCP04 9-11 am

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL for Andy's 3s class21 school hrs

Turn Over Board Meeting / CCP13 7:00 pm

Mothers' Dessert for 4's AM & Emily's 3's 08 6:30-7:30 pm

Mother's Dessert for 4's PM & Andy's 3's09 6:30-7:30 pm

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL for 4s & Emily's 3s22 school hrs

End of Year Potluck / CCP Playground22 6-8 pm

4s classes visit Thriftway / start at Thriftway10 school hrs

Andy's 3s go to Wait Park / pick up at Park14 school hrs

Emily's 3s go to Wait Park / pick up at Park13 school hrs

Father's Field Day with 4s classes / CCP17 school hrs

End of Year School Cleaning / CCP01 9-11 am

JUNE

Mother's
DESSERT

Join CCP students 

May 8th and 9th for

from 6:30 - 7:30 pm 

in the Fellowship Hall
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A U C T I O N  T H A N K S

We are simply amazed by the outpouring of love and generosity! The

2019 "Let's Flamingle" Auction was an incredible success with our

revenue totaling an incredible $63,280! The size of this event is only

possible with everyone's support. The auction supports the school's

operating budget, funds financial assistance and fulfills the Teacher's

Wish List -- all to create a wonderful learning environment for our

children. Every child has a black & white 11x14 photo ($20) and

hand print key chain ($5). If you wish to purchase, let us or your

teacher know (items are in the Art Room!) Thank you for an

outstanding year!  

CCP Love -- Jessica Picken & Katie Greer

T H A N K  Y O U  T E A C H E R  E M I L Y !  

2018-19 Executive Board

Jenna Locke, President

Nicole Robinson, Vice President

Sara Nugent, Treasurer

Lauren Teague, Secretary

Michelle Madeira, Registrar

Jessica Picken, Auction Co-Chair

Katie Greer, Past President & Auction Co-Chair

Parent Advisory Committee

Kate Murphy, Special Events Coordinator

Amanda Wolfe, Heath & Safety Coordinator

Shatrine Krake, Web Development Coordinator

Leone Trussell, Class Rep / 4s PM

Tami Graf, Class Rep / 4s AM

Mary Gates, Class Rep / Emily's 3s

Jennifer Borgaes, Class Rep / Andy's 3s

Join us in thanking all the CCP families who served in board

positions this year. We appreciate all of your help! 

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  O U R  B O A R D  M E M B E R S  

The end of the school year marks Emily Talbot's final days in her

classroom, though she will continue to be a CCP parent for Juniper

(4s) and Willa (3s) next year. Thank you, Emily, for your dedication to

our school and teaching children with grace and laughter over the

past four years. You will be missed! 
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S C H O O L  V A C C I N A T I O N  R E P O R T  2018 -19

2019-20 Executive Board Nominees:

Jenna Locke & Lauren Teague, co-Presidents

Nicole Robinson, Vice President

Jennifer Borgaes, Treasurer

Danielle Newkirk, Secretary

these nominees will be voted upon at next general board meeting,

May 13th at 7pm. All parents are invited to attend. 

 

2019-20 Executive Board Members (positions continue) 

Michelle Madeira, Registrar

Jessica Picken, Auction Co-Chair (co-chair position open)

 

Parent Advisory Committee Openings: 

Special Events Coordinator

Website Coordinator

Fundraising Coordinator (non-auction) 

PCPO Representative 

contact Teacher Andy or an Executive Board member if you are

interested in a PAC position as your parent job! 

I N C O M I N G  P R E S C H O O L  B O A R D  M E M B E R S  


